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1st February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer       
 
RE:  Meet Your New Parent Director  -  Mr Gurdial Singh 
 
Following the recent election for a new parent director, we are pleased to announce that Mr Gurdial Singh 
has been successfully elected to represent parent voice on the GNSMAT Strategic Board.  Mr Singh has 
written a few words following his election;  
 
“Dear All 
 
My name is Gurdial Singh and I have been part of the GNSA parent community since 2014. Guru Nanak 
Sikh Academy is a fantastic school with talented and supportive staff and a strong community spirit 
between teachers and families from varied backgrounds.   
 
Being a self-driven professional and someone from a working-class upbringing who has built a career 
within the Arts, I believe, my hands-on experience exposure and ‘think out of the box’ attitude will bring 
great value to the MAT.   
 
As a restaurant owner at Moti Mahal and real estate sole trader, I have experience in 
communications,  organisational restructuring, data analysis, financial planning and reporting, managing 
teams, mentoring  new starters and implementing procedures.  
  
In addition to this, I work with many charitable organisations especially with those who are  working 
towards reducing the use of plastic and encouraging wildlife by gardening or planting schemes.   
 
I would draw on my experiences and perspective to ensure that the MAT is exceeding 
overall  expectations to create a stable environment which will enable our children to 
prosper without any  hindrances.  I can be that critical friend with no excuses as I want 
what is best for our children and I will  not rest until I reach this attainable goal.  I can 
support and challenge the MAT’s leadership team as the children are my top 
priority.  Like most parents, my children’s safety takes precedence and I would 
do  whatever it takes to guarantee them a safe place where they can thrive into the 
best possible version of  themselves as children may be 6% of our population but they 
are 100% of our future.” 
     
If you need to speak or meet with Mr Singh you can email him at gurdial.singh@gnsa.co.uk and he will 
get back to you. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

Mr J S Sidhu 
CEO / Executive Principal  
 

https://www.instagram.com/guru_nanak_sikh_academy/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/nanaksarprimary/
https://www.facebook.com/GNSAcademy
https://twitter.com/GNS_Academy
mailto:admin@gnsa.co.uk
http://www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk/
mailto:gurdial.singh@gnsa.co.uk

